
OUR LADY’S

A big thank you for your attendance and support with Parents’ Evening last week. It
was great to discuss and share with you all the hard work and effort the children
continue to put in each day. We hope you found both evenings very useful. 

ROAD SAFETY

NEWS
PARENTS’ EVENING 

LUNCHES/ALLERGIES
Please can I stress that we are a
completely nut-free school and ask
that all families are vigilant in the
snacks and lunches they are
providing. This is for the health and
safety of others and I appreciate
your cooperation with this. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES
A big well done to Year 4 for their
class assembly last week all about The
Romans. This week, Year 6 will be
taking centre stage and we can’t wait
to see what they have in store for us. 
 A reminder of the dates of remaining
classes can be found below:

Tuesday 12th November - Year 6
Tuesday 19th November - Year 5
Tuesday 26th November - Year 3

MONDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2024

On Wednesday 6th November, Key
Stage 2 children had a visit from the
Fire Service to deliver an assembly
about keeping safe at home. It was
very informative and we are grateful
for the time taken with us. 

As mentioned previously, it is
wonderful to see so many of our
children walking or cycling to school. 
Please can you remind your child to
take extra care when crossing and to
get off their bikes/scooters and walk
across.

FIRE SAFETY ASSEMBLY

LUNCHTIME VACANCY
From January 2025, we have a
vacancy for a Welfare Assistant if
anybody is interested in the post. Full
details are available on the school
website or please get in touch with the
office for more information.



THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT
MR A CREGAN

HEADTEACHER

“All it takes is one good person to restore
hope”

Pope Francis

On Thursday 14th November, a
group of Year 5 children will be
representing Our Lady’s in the
annual Orienteering competition
alongside our local schools. Good
luck to all involved!

On Monday 11th November, a group of
children will be taking part in the Just
Join In Festival provided by the
Wigan School Games. We are sure
they will have a fantastic time and
enjoy the experience. 

JUST JOIN IN FESTIVAL ORIENTEERING

A big thank you to those of you who
joined us on Sunday at the cenotaph as
part of the Remembrance day event. 
In school, our GIFT Team have led a very
reverent worship with the whole school
followed by a minute silence to mark the
event. 

REMEMBRANCE

FOOLS (PTA) DISCO
The first FOOLs disco of the school year
is taking place this Friday (15th
November) in the school hall. 
As usual this will be staggered with the
times below. Entrance is permitted with a
family size bar of chocolate.

KS1 6:15-7:15pm
KS2 7:30-8:30pm

Please can I remind everyone that no
mobile phones are permitted at the disco.

ROCK KIDZ
Just an advanced notice that Rock
Kidz are returning to school on the
29th November. 
This is a fantastic day for all
involved and children are welcome
to come to school dressed like a
rockstar on this day! 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
The after-school club offer was
sent out to all parents last week.
Clubs will begin today, Monday
11th November, and will run for a
four week block. 


